
Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

October 23, 2012 

Mr. Michael Storck 
Division of Environmental Response and Remediation 
State of Utah Department of Environmental Quality 
P.O. Box 144840 
Salt Lake City, UT 84114-4840 

Ms. Vera Moritz 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Region 8, EPR-F 
1595 Wynkoop St. 
Denver, CO 80202-1129 

Subject: Errata for Results of 2012 Biomonitoring and Ecological Studies at the Monticello Mill 
Tailings Site, Utah 

Dear Mr. Storck and Ms. Moritz: 

Please correct the following typographical error in Results of 2012 Biomonitoring and Ecological 
Studies at the Monticello Mill Tailings Site, Utah: 

In Table 2 on page 5 of the report, the arithmetic mean for Segment 4 was reported as 2.18 
mg/kg Se. The correct value is 0.90 mg/kg Se. 

This error did not affect other calculations in the report, and it did not affect the overall 
conclusion. 

Please call me at 970-248-6016 if you have any questions. Please send any correspondence to: 

U.S. Department of Energy 
Office of Legacy Management 
2597 Legacy Way 
Grand Junction, CO 81503 

cc: 
T. Bartlett, Stoller 
L. Sheader, Stoller 
File: MNT 030.02(A) re grand junction 

Sincerely, 

 
J  
Site Manager 
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